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The following is a summary of spring semester enrollment activity as of Tuesday, 
January 30, 2024. Figures have been normalized relative to the first day of instruction 
for spring term. The last day to drop semester-long courses for a full refund has 
passed at each university; students will continue to enroll in short and late start 
classes through the end of the term.  

To-date, spring 2024 course registration activity surpasses that observed for spring 
2022 and spring 2023.  Estimates indicate 84 percent of all students who will enroll 
by the end of spring 2024 have already registered in 95 percent of student credit 
hours (SCH).   

About 21,250 students are anticipated to enroll by the close of spring 2024, a 
projected increase of about 4.6 percent (890 students) over spring 2023.  Likewise, 
student credit hour registration is anticipated to increase by about 6 percent (8,400 
SCH) over last year, reaching 162,600 SCH by the end of term. Graphs displaying 
historical and current course registration patterns for headcount and SCH are 
provided on pages 6 and 7, respectively. 

By the third week of spring 2024 instruction, 17,915 students were  registered for 
154,583
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thousand) compared to this time last year. See page 4 for additional to-date trends 
by revenue category and university. 

Across the UA system 5,205 applications have been initiated by prospective students 
for admission in spring 2024, up about 20 percent (849) from spring 2023. Increases 
in the number of applications initiated by prospective first-time freshman were 
observed at each university, compared to last year: applications started or completed 
for UAA grew by just over 16 percent (446), for UAF by about 24 percent (324), and 
for UAS by close to 22 percent (79). Applications initiated by an individual may be 
pending information or may be completed and ready for admission consideration. 
Figures reported here and on page 5 will be larger than some university reports with 
figures for completed applications only. For additional information, see page 5. 





Preliminary Tuition and Fee Revenue
Third Week of Spring 2024 Instruction



Applications Initiated by Prospective Students
Third Week of Spring 2024 Instruction
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